
 

Tuesday 30th April, 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

As part of our current topic on Ancient Greeks, we are welcoming Niera, an Ancient Greek 

housewife, into school on Tuesday 7th May to spend the morning with the Year 3 children. 

She will be using drama, costumes and artefacts to bring Greek myths to life! 

In accordance with the 1988 Education Reform Act we can only ask for a voluntary 
contribution of £2.00 to cover the cost of the visit. Payment should be made by ParentPay, if 
possible by Friday 3rd May.   If it is not possible to fund the event with voluntary 
contributions, then regrettably the event cannot take place. If your child is eligible for free 
school meals or pupil premium funding, there will be no charge. 
 
Yours sincerely 

The Year 3 Team  
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